
Call to Join: The 6G Forum is Calling 

for All Interested 

 
Cairo – October 20, 2018: Hatim Zaghloul Academy Inc. is inviting all researchers 

and companies developing mobile devices and networks to participate in the 

development of a standard for 6G mobile networks. The basic idea of this standard is 

that we will forego an increase in speed in favor of harmonizing networks and 

building a standard for a network of networks whereby each network however small 

will be treated as part of the overall communications network maximizing the use of 

free services such as WhatsApp, Viber, IMO and others and interconnecting them 

with each other. The standard will have hooks for incorporating social networks, 

internet of things, online education, online health care, and others.  

Interested parties are asked to sign the attached agreement. It does not obligate the 

researcher/company to any spending. It gives those joining before November 30th 

founding members status with extra privilledges. It lists a number of topics that 

should be incorporated into the standard. All issues are to be determined 

democratically through voting.  

 

 


